CORRESPONDENCE
9/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07560-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:05 PM

To: ‘gearth@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Quilla Mirlia

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: gearth@everyactioncustom.com <gearth@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:25 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

| support net metering. Solar system owners should be able to sell back the power they produce to the grid. We should
be doing all we can to encourage individual solar ownership in this state.

Sincerely,

Quilla Miralia
Tallahassee, FL 32301
gearth@gmail.com





